
 
 
 
 
June 14, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Prospective Contractor: 
 
This letter serves as notice that Southeast Arkansas (SEARK) College has decided to cancel the 
Food Services RFP, SEARFP-23-05. 
 
Thank you to all the vendors who expressed an interest in this bid solicitation.  Future bid 
opportunities may be found on our website: https://www.seark.edu/bidop.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alison Hunthrop 
 
Alison Hunthrop 
Purchasing Specialist, Buyer 
Southeast Arkansas College 
 

https://www.seark.edu/bidop

